
From: Lynn Berry
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: I live in Eureka Springs...
Date: Monday, September 16, 2019 2:49:24 PM

I support a permanent moratorium on swine concentrated animal feeding operations (CAFOs) in the
Buffalo River Watershed. Please keep the Buff pristine…
 
Thank you,
Lynn Berry
 

LYNN BERRY
DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS

417-243-2137
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